
 

TULARE COUNTY  MICHELLE BALDWIN 
REGISTRAR OF VOTERS Registrar of Voters 
5951 South Mooney Blvd., Visalia, CA  93277  Office Hours:  Monday – Thursday 7:30 a.m. to 5:30 p.m. 
TEL:  (559) 624-7300      FAX:  (559) 737-4498 Friday 8:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. 
www.tularecoelections.org                                                       
 
 

December 15, 2022 
 

Tulare County Registrar of Voters, Michelle Baldwin, is announcing that all interested 
parties be notified in accordance with Elections Code Section 15628 that the Tulare 

County Registrar of Voters will hold a recount for State Senate District 16 on Monday, 

December 19 beginning at 9:00 a.m. at the Registrar of Voters office located at 5951 S. 
Mooney Boulevard, Visalia, CA. 
 
The public and/or organizations are invited to observe the process.  Please contact our 
office at (559) 624-7300 with your name so that we can prepare an identification name 
badge for your visit.  Additionally, there is limited space available for observers. 
 

 


